
 

 

 

11th Annual Holy Name Harvest Festival 

 

Our annual Harvest Festival is fast approaching! This year marks the 11
th

 Harvest Festival and 

preparations have been underway for several weeks. We are accepting donations and would welcome any of 

the following:  

 Sports and Theater Tickets, Sports Memorabilia of any kind  

 New or Unused Gift Cards or Services 

 Medium to Large Size Baskets (any color) to package auction goods 

 Picture Frames that are in nice condition for display purposes 

Please keep in mind that the Holy Name Harvest Festival is the single largest fundraiser for the 

school during the year. The success of the event can be greatly impacted by your generosity. Please consider 

donating whatever possible to benefit our school.  

 

Sincerely,  

Stephanie Gaspar & Jodi Heywood – Silent Auction Co-Chairs 

 

Stephanie Gaspar - T: (774)-526-3756 E: stephaniegaspar84@gmail.com 

Jodi Heywood - T: (401)-862-3724 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


